
April 6, 2021

Councillor Brad Bradford

Ward 19 – Beaches East York

Toronto City Hall

100 Queen Street West, Suite B28

Toronto, ON

M5H 2N2

Dear Councillor Bradford:

We are writing to express the support of the Church of the Resurrection for the City’s

modular housing project at Cedarvale Avenue and Trenton Avenue in our East York

neighbourhood, not far from our church building and the homes of some of our

members.  We commend you for your leadership in helping to advance this project.

Toronto is facing a crisis in homelessness and we must act to care for those most

affected.  Our faith calls us to care for the poor and those in need.  We are a church

community that takes this call seriously, and we actively look for ways to be a blessing to

our neighbourhood and our City.  We are pleased to see this modular housing project

being developed in East York to provide housing for up to 64 individuals, and the need is

still great.  We call on City Council to increase its efforts to address the homelessness

crisis in Toronto.

We are committed to actively participating with the whole community in creating a safe

and caring neighbourhood, and in welcoming the future residents of this housing

complex.  We will look for practical ways to do so and welcome your suggestions on how

we might best contribute to this modular housing project. We look forward to working

with you over the course of its development.

Sincerely

Rev. Julie Burn

Incumbent

The Church of the Resurrection
1100 Woodbine Ave, Toronto, ON M4C 4C7

(416) 425-8383, www.therez.ca



John Amanatides Mary-Lynne Stewart

Warden Warden

c. Mayor John Tory

Deputy Mayor Ana Bailao

Abigail Bond, Executive Director – Housing Secretariat


